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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

A1079 Deepdale Layby to Barmby Moor Carriageway Resurfacing 
 

Works are due to commence on Monday 20th June 2016 on the resurfacing of sections of the 
A1079 from Deepdale Layby to Barmby Moor. This £1.6 million scheme is being carried out by 
Britcon (UK) Ltd with funding secured from the Department for Transport by the Local 
Enterprise Partnership. The scheme should be completed by early October. 
 

The first phase of the works extends from Deepdale Layby to the top of Arras Hill and will 
involve sections of surface replacement and patching. It is anticipated that this phase will be 
complete by the middle of July. 
 

To minimise disruption to road users the works will be carried out at night between 7.00pm and 
6.00am Monday to Friday. Traffic signals will be used to control traffic and a convoy system will 
be used to ensure the safety of the workforce. A speed limit of 30mph will also be in place for 
the duration of the works in each section. 
 

Overnight closures of the side roads at Gardham Crossroads and Sancton Crossroads will be 
necessary to enable the works in those areas to be carried out safely. Signs will be erected on site 
giving advance warning of these closures and signed diversions will be in place. 
 

Once this phase is complete work will commence on the next phase which is on the Market 
Weighton bypass between Holme Road roundabout and Shiptonthorpe roundabout.  
 

Please be assured that although some disturbance is inevitable every effort will be made to 
minimise disruption. I would like to thank you in advance for your patience during these vital 
works. 
Further updates will be given as the scheme progresses but please don’t hesitate to contact me 
should you have any queries or require further information. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mike Medcalf 
Engineer 
Civil Engineering Services 


